
Hele-On Fixed Route and Paratransit will 
NOT operate on Sunday, 

January 21, 2024

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CALL:

 (808) 961-8744

TDD/TTY: 711 
www.heleonbus@hawaiicounty.gov

Rider Alert

Due to our annual mandatory ADA Training, 
Hele-On Fixed Route and Paratransit Services 

will NOT operate on Sunday 1/21/2024.  

All services will resume on Monday 1/22/2024.

Alternate transportation through Shared Ride 
Taxi, Uber, Lyft, and general taxi services are 
available.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause.  

Remove Date 
1/30/2024
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